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Ministering to people across MW

the Kingdom of Belgium, It’s been a busy but blessed summer and we thank you for your prayers;
UGG they have been greatly appreciated. Our trip to Serbia and Romania went well,
out of the city of Ghent. we had great services in each church. We then came straight back for the
wedding of Lory’s youngest sister. As we finished our first year in this building ‘

Contact Information we have knocked on every door, and given a tract to every home in our new ‘

Junior, Loredana,
Josiah, Emily, Hannah,
Victoria, & Josephina

Cell: 276.226.5025

community. Now we’ll go back through the community again more thoroughly.
In late June we celebrated the seven year anniversary of our church plant in
Ghent Belgium. Even with many gone already for the summer holidays, we set a
WhatsApp: +32.489.91,02.07 [l high attendance of 120 people, just barely beating the old record from
e ey A G il February. Going into July we saw the normal difficulty of families leaving for
e el month long vacations, something that is very common in Belgium. This meant
going from 120 people one Sunday to 60 the next. While this is typical in
American Address: Belgium, it can make ministry hard in the summer months. Even with this, we
P.O.Box 93 had many new visitors to start coming to the church in this time.
Bassett, VA 24055 We were supposed to have signed the contract for the purchase of our
; church building already. However, the notary postponed this to September, due
Belgian Address: ) P . . .
AL S to them also being on holiday. Pray that we will be able to get this done without
i : any problems. Please pray for us also as the owner is now trying to sell the
De Pinte 9840 i pite ap iy s 3 .
apartment that is attached to our building. Pray that if it is God’s will, we may
Sending Church find a way to purchase this, or that we will get good neighbors.
Northside Baptist Church

8911 Fairystone Park Hwy. . . .
Bassett, VA 24055 We are very excited to share with you that baby Josephina Ruth Haley was

S0 B GE b DU Ha born August 2nd, 2024. She and Lory are both doing well at this time. She
376.627.0292 wasn’t due until the 8th, but the doctors decided to induce labor early. That is

why this letter is coming a few days into August. Please also note the spelling of
Support Address her name in your records, as I spelled it differently in previous letters. We were
MWBM also blessed with a surprise visit from my mom in July, but she had to return
PO Box 519 home for work just before Josephina was born.

Braselton, GA 30517
706.654.2818 g’mz"

Pray for Sister Lory and Josephina that they will both continue to be healthy.
Pray for the purchase of our building that we can finalize it without problems.
Pray for God to help some kids whose mother doesn’t let them come to church.
Pray for Gail, for God’s healing as she begins treatments for cancer this month.
Pray for Leah, a young lady in our church who needs work to stay in Belgium.

Pray for our upcoming vacation Bible school this month, for God to bless it.
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Thank you for your faithful prayers for our family, you are a much-needed
®. part of our ministry. You will never know how much of a blessing you are
to us, at least not on this side of eternity.

With Sincere Gratitude,
Bro. Junior Haley

What shall | render unto the Lord for all his benefits toward me?
Psalm 116:12
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